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A then and now shot of the cage – THEN: the beginning of the 2010 season and NOW: ready 

for the 2011 season.   ( REMINDER NO CLEATS, ONLY RUNNERS OR TURF SHOES) 

audience. Newsletters can be a great w

  

ay to market your product or service, and also 

create credi 

 

 

 

 

 

 from the information it contains, for example, employees or people interested in purchasing a 

product or requesting your service. 

You can compile a mailing list from business reply cards, customer information sheets, 

Business cards collected at trade shows, or membership lists. You might consider purchasing 

a mailing list from a company. 

If you explore the Project Gallery, you will find many publications that match the style of your 

newsletter. 

Next, establish how much time and money you can spend on your newsletter. These factors 

will help determine how frequently you publish the newsletter and its length. 

The Batting Cage Has Been Completed 

 

  Josh Spence and Nick Paine head to the Gold Coast 

 

  

  

We’re on the web 
www.cairnsbaseballleague.com 
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Print and take this page with 

you and get a Free workout 

Carley St  Trinity Beach 

Book a holiday through tours 

togo and Cairns Baseball gets 

10%  of the Booking fee 

    Support Cairns Baseball 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Despite the constant bad weather I have thoroughly 

enjoyed the experience. It was satisfying to see how I 

stacked up against other top players my own age, but 

to also prove to myself that I can compete at the next 

level. A highlight was to attend hitting instruction with 

the Brisbane Bandits. I found it very informative and 

plan to use that training in my own hitting approach.     

I now look forward to the U/18 Nationals in January.    

 
As the nationals swiftly approach we thought it 

necessary to travel to the Gold Coast for extra work 

and game practice due to this being our off season. 

Despite the weather making training and playing 

difficult I feel the trip has been a great success. I have 

enjoyed my experience and now look forward to the 

upcoming tournament in January and the challenges it 

will bring.    

 

 

Next month: Jesse Woolrich makes the 

Australian Men’s Provincial team to 

travel to Japan. 
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Geoff said, “It’s time to do some work to diamond # 2.” 
 

 

  

 

 

  

    Tyler  Brady 

  

  

  

We’re on the web 
www.cairnsbaseballleague.com 

 

You May Remember Some Of These ex Eagles That Have Gone 

On To Realize Their Dream 
 

 Eric Sheridan here in 2003 was drafted 

in the 15th round by the Houston Astros 

in 2005. 

 Brian Capon here in 2003 was drafted 

in the 48th round by the Texas Rangers 

in 2004. 

 Both players played at Saddleback 

College  –  the same college that  

Greg Wicks briefly played at for 

Coach Jack Hodges (former Eagles 

Coach). 

 

 Matt Mitchell here in 2004 is now a top 

pitching prospect for the Kansas City 

Royals organization. 

           Matt Mitchell 
 

 

 
 
 

 

With the start of the 2011 season 

and the U/18 National Schoolboys’ 

Tournament just around the corner, 

the race is on to complete the long 

list of things to be done   


